
          

    UCORB: The United Council of Racecourse Bookmakers 

      Important announcement regarding Insurance cover 

 

The “policy year” for cover under the new UCORB insurance arrangement 

begins on January 1st and we need to inform the insurers which 

bookmakers are to be covered under the policy. 

This process must be completed over the coming few days.  

It is vital, therefore, that anyone who has not yet signed up through the 

membership office does so immediately. It is likely that the insurers will require 

individual confirmation of details and we now need to get this process 

completed. 

Insurance cover for Employers’ Liability is a legal requirement for anyone 

employing staff. Public liability is a requirement for a bookmaker to be allowed 

to operate on a racecourse. Both are included under the terms of the 

arrangement. Policy limits: E/L £10m, and P/L £5m. 

As a reminder: Insurance cover is provided as part of the package on becoming 

a member of UCORB and is free to members. 

Anyone who still needs to join should contact the Membership Secretary Simon 

Walmsley by email on contactucorb@gmail.com 

Update to members: 

Since the recent board meeting, directors have had a further meeting with ARC 

and are shortly to meet the Racecourse Association (RCA)’s Gambling 

Advisory Group. Members will be further updated as information becomes 

available. 
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